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Wanted List.  Thanks to those who provided address so I could remove some members of the 
wanted list.  I am still looking for these HIANG members. 
 

Wally Takasane 
Clarence Jim 
Thomas Chang – the address I have no longer works. 
Norman Chang 
Raymond Moriguchi – the address I have no longer works. 
Scott Duffield 
Jim Haruguchi 
Darryl Chung – someone just gave me an address, but it didn’t work. 
Harold DeMello – the address I have no longer works. 
Chris Jay  

 
Again, if you have any HIANG retiree or former member, please forward their address to me.   
 
Retiree Update 
 
Thanks to the hard work of SMSgt John Chun, a retiree out of engine shop, we finally got Col 
James Ashford’s e-mail address.  As mentioned in an earlier update, he lives in Independence, 
Oregon and build airplanes.  Col Ashford sold the plane in the photo (note name on plane) and 
has built another one.  The colonel writes, “All is well with me except I lost my wife almost two 
years ago.  However, two of my three daughters and all of my grandchildren are within driving 
distance from here.” 
 

 
 
I got a long distance e-mail from Maj Wayne Acosta.  Wayne served as the commander of the 
154th Security Forces Squadron prior to transferring to the AF Reserve.  This paralleled him 
taking a three-year tour with his Navy job to Okinawa.  Wayne is working issues related to the 
transfer of 8,000 Marines to Guam in the next few years.  His wife, Mary Chris, and their two 
daughters are enjoying life there. 
 
I ran across MSgt Donna Von (formerly in our Communications Flight) in the commissary 
recently.  She mentioned she will be in the AF Reserve for about another year before retiring.  
On the civilian side, she works in the Kunia tunnel complex.  I didn’t ask if she was a Federal 
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employee or a contractor.  Her husband, Gary Von, another former HIANG member on the 
fighter flightline, still works for contractor providing transient maintenance at Hickam AFB. 
 
I got an e-mail from Lt Col James “Kimo” Hussey retired from the 203rd Air Refueling 
Squadron and the Wing Safety Office.  Kimo works for a defense contractor at Hickam AFB.  He 
continues his music career with a Hawaiian group called Pacific Music Foundation.  They 
provided the music for the 3rd place halau at the Merry Monarch Festival.  Kimo’s group and the 
halau will perform a free concert on Thursday, May 4th.  The concert starts at 1900 and will take 
place at the Honolulu Memorial Auditorium – the red brick building next to Honolulu Hale. 
 
Another e-mail I got recently was from Maj Gerald J. Revuelto, a retired weapons controller 
from the 150/169 Aircraft Control and Warning Squadrons.  He retired in the early 80’s.  He 
moved to the continent many years ago and now lives in Kingwood, Texas.  Gerry writes, “I read 
your e-mail on missing addresses.  I worked for Col. Moriguchi, worked with Clarence Jim and 
Norm Chang.  Col Ashford was in charge of my promotion board to Captain.  Is Myron Dobashi 
still around, I worked with him on Kauai.  Would it be possible to get my name and e-mail 
address in one of your notes.  Maybe, some of my old comrades might drop me a note.” 
Gerry’s e-mail address is:  GerryArr@aol.com 
 


